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We wish to advise that our property is certified organic/bio-dynamic in accordance with the Australian National Standard for Organic and Bio-Dynamic Produce. We are certified organic by The Organic Food Chain Pty Ltd (OFC).

A requirement of our OFC organic certification is that we must notify our neighbours & local Government in writing of our organic certification. Areas of particular concern that our neighbours & local Government must be aware of in relation to our property include potential contamination from Genetically Modified Organisms (GMO) and spray drift.

GMO is forbidden in certified organic farming. Contamination from GMO can arise from pollen drift & seed from GMO crops. Planting of GMO crops within close proximity of our certified organic property could result in contamination of our property, which in turn may lead to our property and/or crops & livestock being decertified. If you are considering planting a GMO crop, please be courteous and advise us of this before it proceeds so we are aware of the contamination potential and can work with you to minimize this risk. 

When spraying herbicides near our property boundaries, please take extra care to avoid any drift on to our property and only spray when the weather conditions are suitable to avoid drift potential. If you are planning aerial spraying, please contact us beforehand so we can work together to reduce the risk of drift onto our property.

To minimize these contamination risks, we are already required to plant a buffer zone of a minimum of five metres along all of our property boundaries and therefore lose valuable cropping land. All we ask of you in return is to be considerate of our certified organic property and the precautions we have already taken to avert this potentially serious problem.

[bookmark: _GoBack]We hope that by writing this letter you will have a better understanding of how your actions could impact our organic certification. Please contact us if you wish to discuss this further.

Regards
